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From: I
Sent: Wednesday, 5 April 2023 2:11 PM

To: Northern Grampians ERAP Submissions 2023
Subject: Submission

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise
the sender and know the content is safe.

Good Afternoon,

| am resending my email regarding the cancellation of wards which will be replaced with one
electorate across the whole municipality. As per your submission requirements | am resending
my email with my full name and postal address. | am currently a ratepayer in the Kara Kara Shire.

Why is the happening without a consultation process taking place? As Kara Kara is a smaller
community it would be greatly disadvantage and who would represent us?

All people count and should be represented equally, fairly and with respect. The Council has a
responsibility to represent and make decisions for the whole community.

It is for the above reasons | would think the second choice is the better option i.e Kara Kara a
separate ward with two councillors. Please this consider this option and treat everyone fairly. All
ratepayers and all communities need to be represented.

Regards,

Susanne Noelle Feeny

Essendon North Vic 3041






